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Conclusions on the report of the President on consultations concerning the 

proposal of the Russian Federation 
 

Proposal by the President 
 

1. The Conference of the Parties serving as the meeting of the Parties to the Kyoto Protocol (CMP) 
took note of the report on the workshop on the proposal by the Russian Federation.1 

2. The CMP noted that the workshop had allowed the Russian Federation to distinguish between 
the procedural and substantive components of its proposal, as described in the workshop report. 

3. The CMP further noted that the workshop has helped to clarify the intent and possible 
ramifications of the proposal. 
 
4. The CMP invited the Russian Federation to introduce, as appropriate, relevant elements of its 
proposal during the second review of the Kyoto Protocol pursuant to its Article 9 and in the Ad Hoc 
Working Group on Long-term Cooperative Action under the Convention. 
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1  FCCC/KP/CMP/2007/INF.2. 
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